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Baishideng Publishing Group Co., Limited 
 
 
Re: Revised manuscript 3764 for World Journal of Gastroenterology  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Dr. Wang: 
 
We are submitting to your attention a revised version of the above referenced manuscript, 
entitled ‘Predictors of survival in patients with established cirrhosis and hepatocellular 
carcinoma treated with sorafenib’.  
 
The paper has been carefully revised and reformatted according to the suggestions of the 
Editors and of the Editorial Office. All required files have been uploaded through the website, 
as requested. 
 
We hope that this manuscript is now acceptable for publication in the World Journal of 
Gastroenterology. 
 
On behalf of all Authors, with best regards, 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Fabio Marra, M.D., Ph.D. 


